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         February 2023 
Dear Parent / Carer  

 

Home Learning – Pre-School 

 

Our expectations for Home Learning in Pre-School 

 

The early years are critical to developing a lifelong love of reading. Whilst at Pre-
school we will support your child to develop this love of reading through whole 
group and individual stories. To help us in this we would like you to share your 
child’s story book with them at least three times a week. However, reading daily 
would really help develop their understanding of the story. Please make any 
comments about their reading at home in the communication book and return 
the book to school every day with their book bag.  On a Friday we will share the 
book again in school and use questioning about the book to help develop the 
children’s understanding. They will then receive a new book to share with you 
at home. 

If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to speak to Miss Kendall. She is 
available at the end of the sessions daily. Alternatively, you can communicate 
on class dojo or email: 

LKendall@samworth.tgacademy.org.uk  - Miss Kendall 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 
Mrs W Cooper 
EYFS Lead 
 

 


